
 

 

 

 

 

Bantam Board of Warden & Burgesses 

June 14, 2023 

 

Members Present: Warden, Dick Sheldon, Burgesses Wendy Westcott,Curtis MacKenzie,  

Barbara Brun, Laura Turner, Bruce Turner, Marcia MacKenzie, (treasurer) Kim Griffen, clerk) 

Public: None 

Dick Sheldon read the call. 

Previous Minutes:  Minutes from the May’s meeting were presented.  Motion to accept the 

minutes as amended made by Laura and 2nd made by Barbara.  Motion carried unanimously.  

Corrections- Under previous minutes-Motion to accept the minutes should be a small a not 

capital A.   

Treasurer’s Report & Paying of the Bills: A motion to pay the bills was made by Barbara  and  

2nd by Curtis.   Motion carried unanimously. A short discussion over the bills was explained.  

Old Business:   

Patterson Property: Dick talked with the realtor representing the property owner and the offer 

to purchase is still a go as Dick suggested that the interested party should come to P&Z with 

their plan incase some issues may arise.  Barbara asked if the Fire Dept. would be interested in 

the property for the vehicles.  Dick replied probably not at this time.  

Dream House: Dick passed around a notice that a foreclosure is forth going on the property and 

would like to send a letter of concern from the board that we be kept informed on what is 

happening.  Barbara talked about the church is putting in a walking trail near that property and 

adding a Gazebo and parking.  

Alain White Field:  Dick informed the board that the Farmer’s Market for their second Friday is 

going well.  He has heard only good things to say about the market.  A discussion on having 

some food trucks but Dick said they have to be registered with the town.   

DeGrasse Scholarships:  Received one application so far and the deadline to apply is July 24, 

2023.  ` 

  



 

 

 

 

W&B   cont.  6-14-23 

 

Public Input and Correspondence:  Dick informed the board that the ARP money for 45,000 

needs to have a plan in place before December 2023 to be used.  Dick had talked to Ras about a 

flashing speed limit sign on Route 202 to slow people down but will have to check with the 

state. 

 

New Business:  On the 4th of July at the All Wars they will be blast the canon at 1:00 pm for 13 

times.  Possibly have an ice cream truck to enjoy after.  Dick suggested if a picnic could be a get 

together at the Alain White Field to celebrate the rebirth of the field for all to enjoy.  

Any Other Business:  None 

 

 

 

Adjournment:  A motion to adjourn at 8:13 p.m. made by Barbara and 2nd made by Laura.  

Motion carried unanimously.   

 

 

Attest: 

Kim Griffen, clerk 

Borough of Bantam 

 


